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Ceasing Excavation/Movement of Ash at 288-F

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Rev. 6 : No ash is planned to be moved at this time. SCDHEC clarified to SRS that the excavation/movement of ash is not required to
demonstrate operational status for the 288-F Ash Landfill and that it can remain as an operating landfill under the permit until beneficial reuse of
the ash is initiated (see attached). The 288-F Class 2 Landfill operational status only requires maintaining a vegetation cover over the ash to
prevent runoff into surface waters, inspections, and groundwater monitoring and reporting. When DOE is ready to use and relocate the ash
material for beneficial reuse, the 288-F Ash Landfill Closure Plan will be revised to document the disposal path of the ash.

B6.1 - Cleanup actions
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